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INFORMATION ONLY: Strategic Plan Review 

During the July 2023 Planning Session, the Board reviewed the current strategic plan and 
discussed the role that differentiation should play as we work to begin developing the 2030 
Strategic Plan for the State College System. The initial work on the next Strategic Plan will need 
to start later in Fall 2023, and the Chancellor will provide an overview of the representative  
stakeholders from across that should be involved in this work. Up to three (3) Board members 
can also serve on the Task Force, and members should be prepared to identify their willingness 
to be involved in this work to bring a new Strategic Plan forward for approval by the Board of 
Trustees at the November 2024 meeting. A current updated 2025 Strategic Plan can be found 
at the link below. 

<https://www.nscs.edu/_resources/e30d:rnz0ny-277/files/76997532z607382aa/_fn/2025-Strategic-Plan-
2023-Update.pdf> 
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